
 

Registration for 
International Advanced 
Levels / 

  International GCSEs  

    
   British Council Taiwan: 92341 
 

Surname / Family Name 
 

Given Name 
 

Title Mr    Mrs   Miss   Ms   Dr    Other (please specify) ＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿ 

  Date of Birth 
 

Unique Candidate 
Number (UCI)* 

Have you taken the Edexcel examination before? YES / NO * 
 (If YES, please provide the UCI number) 

     
B 

       

 

  Address  

  Contact phone number 
 

E-mail 
 

 

May/June 2019 Examinations Registration Deadlines 

Normal Registration Closing Date 18 March 2019 

First Stage Late Entry 19 March 2019 – 12 April 2019 

Second Stage Late Entry                  13 April 2019 – 17 April 2019 

*Please provide a copy of passport 
 

Subject Name Unit Code 
Option Code 

 (if any) 
   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

Specification Cash-in Code (if any) Subject 
Title 

  

  

  



 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

  Child Safe Collection Policy British Council takes the safety of your child seriously.  

  Our current Child Safe Collection Policy states that:  

       •     Children aged up to 10 years are not permitted to leave the premises alone. 

       •     Teenagers aged 11 – 17 years should only be permitted to leave the premises alone if parental 
consent to this has been given in writing. [Kindly complete and return the Consent Form below]. Otherwise, 
they must be collected by the parent or by a person for whom the parent has provided written 
authorization. [Kindly contact us for alternate arrangement on a case-by-case basis.]  

 

Thank you.  

 

Yours truly,  

Examination Services  

British Council 

 

 

Consent Form  

I, ______________________________ (NRIC/Passport number: _______________), the parent/legal 

guardian of candidate ______________________________ hereby consent to my child/charge leaving the 

premises on his/her own after the examination.  

 

Yours truly, 

_______________  

Name:  

Date: 

 

Candidate Signature _______________ 

Date ___________________ 

Return to: 

Examinations Department 
British Council Taiwan 
by email to exams@britishcouncil.org.tw 

The United Kingdom’s international organisation for educational opportunities and cultural relations. We are registered in England as a charity. 

Special Consideration: Access Arrangements Applications 

If you are a candidate with special requirements (Dyslexia, hearing difficulties etc.), please attach a medical 
report written in English to this application form. Candidates should make sure the report specifies the needs of 
the candidate for the examination (extra time, headphones etc.) 

□       Please tick here if you need Access Arrangements (please attach a supporting letter from a registered 

medical practitioner) 

mailto:exams@britishcouncil.org.tw

